
November 30, 1987 
Dear Rupert, 

It was really wonderful speaking with you on the phone the 8th, 
and thank you for calling. 

Enclosed goodies for you: 

1) Per your request, The Advocate article of 10/6/76 re: TSs 

2) "True Story of Deborah Sampson,'' an article I wrote in 1975 
(under my birth name!) - permission given for you to reprint 
(but please use Lou) 

3) Red paper: flier announcing our next FTM Get-Together 

4) "A Genitoplasty Diary" - feel free to edit, as I realize it's 
way too long, but I'm too close to the subject (pun intended) 
to cut it myself 

5) Two photos, with permission to print 

Also, someone told me yesterday that they saw a movie advertised 
in a November Village Voice called Vera about a F-M. I've never 
heard of it and plan to go to the library to check through the old 
V. Voices, but thought you'd like the scoop. 

Later, 


